
 

 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (B6463 Styrrup Road Oldcotes) 
(Restricted Road and 30mph Speed Limit) Order 2020 (1243) 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council HAS MADE an 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effects of which will be, in respects 
of roads at Oldcotes in the District of Bassetlaw:- 
 
1. The following length of road shall be a restricted road (30mph):- 
 
 B6463 Styrrup Road 

From its junction with A634 Blyth Road in a northerly direction for 181m. 
 
2. No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 30 miles per hour on the 

length of road:- 
  
 B6463 Styrrup Road 

From a point 181 metres north of its junction with A634 Blyth Road in a north-
easterly direction to a point 280 metres north and then north-east of the same 
junction. 
 

As a result of the impact of COVID-19 and in accordance with Public Health England’s advice 
on social distancing and avoiding non-essential trips, public buildings such as County Hall and  
libraries are closed or if reopened will have restrictions in place.  
 
In order to make relevant documents available for inspection they can either be: 
 
(a) Viewed online by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
(b) By writing to the address below or by emailing tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk  to request a 

 copy and one will be sent out either via email or post if address provided. 

 
The speed limit is now consistent with the existing 30mph speed limit on Blyth Road. The 
new speed limit will mean that all the built up parts of Oldcotes are in a 30mph speed limit. 
The new speed limit will help improve road safety for pedestrians and road users. 
 
THIS ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON THE 7th DAY OF SEPTEMBER 2020. 
 
 
  

Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands 
Bilsthorpe Depot 

Bilsthorpe Business Park 
 Bilsthorpe 

Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST 

Or by e-mailing tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 


